
M E M O R A N D U M  

May 2 5 ,  2001 

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

FROM : KIMBERLEY PERA 

RE: DOCKET NO. 010582-TC - CANCELLATION BY FLORIDA PUBLIC 
SERVICE COMMISSION OF PAY TELEPHONE CERTIFICATE NO. 7115 
ISSUED TO ATLANTIC COAST COMMUNICATIONS, INC. FOR 

ASSESSMENT FEES; TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES. 
VIOLATION OF RULE 25-4.0161, F.A.C., REGULATORY 

Please place the attached l e t t e r ,  i n  t h e  above referenced 
docket f i l e .  
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ATLANTIC COAST COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 
6305 South Header Canal Road 
Port St. tucie, Florida 34987 

May 21, 2001 

Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Att: Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Quality . .  , . . ,  , ' I  . 

Re: Docket No. 010582-TC 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

1 received your letter the other day and was very dismayed to find that this issue 
has not been resolved. I am forever hopeful that this will do it, as I don't want 
any "black marks" on our company name. 

I wrote a letter to the commission (copy enclosed) on December 14, 1999, per 
F.A.C. regulations, canceling our certification. The pay telephones were removed 
from their locations on November 15, 1999 and we are now in federal litigation 
with the company that sold them to us. Having not heard anything from the 
commission since then, I assumed my letter was received and all was accepkd. 
Then, in late February 2001, I received a delinquent notice (copy enclosed) and 
responded with a call to Jackie Knight who said she would look into the matter 
and call me back if she had any questions. She never called back, so again, I 
assumed that evetything was in order. 

Ms. Isler, please take care of this matter personally and permanently. I f  we owe 
the State of Florida any monies, well be glad to pay, however, I don't believe we 
do. Thank you for your assistance, and if you need to call, I can be reached at 
(56 1)468- 2895. 

r 



S i n c m  
A 

Samantha Pine, V.P. 

Enclosures 

CC: Division of Legal Services (K. Pena) 
Docket No. 010582-TC 



December 14,1999 

Re: Cancellation of ken% 

Dear sks: 

Robert F. Plne, Pms. 



ST~~ETRIIIII~E,DLRECTOR 

(8SO) 4 I 34330 
DlvaKlN OF EU)MIMSTMTKIN 

Acc.ordi:ig to the Commission's records, we have not rsceivcd payment for your 2000 Regulatory Assessment Fee 
covering Jaiuary 1,2000 through December 3 lt2000, which was due on January 30,2001. If your RAF filing and 
payment ate not received by March 7,200 1, your cextificbctc may be canceled, md your account may be rtfened 
t o  the Commission's Division of Legal Services for appmptiate action. 

This is also to advise that pursuant to Florida Law, you shall add interest charges at 12% per mum, and a 5% 
penalty fix each 30-day pCriod or M o n  thereof up to a maximum of 25%, in addition to the delinquent amount 
due. If you have paid your fees, please provide us with your check number and tbe date b a t  it was p ~ d .  
i t  you fail to comply within 13 days of this notice, the matter will be r c f d  to ow Itgal departmat to initiate 
enforcement pmwhgs  which could aejdt m either ;a fine or canwhtkm of the d c a t c  8t lien an y o u  property. 

Should you have m y  questions, please contact Jackie Knight at (850) 413-6267. 


